

ROYAUME DE BELGIQUE Service public fédéral Affaires étrangères, Commerce extérieur et Coopération au Développement

Your contact person: Claire Terlinden Tel: 02 501 30 99 E-mail: claire.terlinden@diplobel.fed.be

Mrs Benedict Giaever Director of Expert Deployment/NORCAP Norwegian Refugee Council Prinsensgate 2 0152 Oslo Norway

nos références

date

D5.1/ct/HUM.04.04.01/2017.16/2017/14329/3

à mentionner dans toute correspondance

2 1 AOUT 2018

RE: Extension request - Project Norwegian Refugee Council - PJ/2017/16 - "Strengthening capacity for use of cash- and market based responses in humanitarian action".

Dear Mrs. Giaever,

I have the pleasure to inform you that I accept your request for a six months no-cost extension of the project 'Strengthening capacity for use of cash- and market based responses in humanitarian action', as requested in your letter of July 20^{th} 2018.

As stipulated in the Specific Agreement regulating this grant, one no-cost extension of maximum 6 months can be requested. The extension of the project duration shall not affect the total budget of the grant.

I understand that the deployment of cash experts foreseen in the project has been delayed due to postponed training. In order to achieve the results as foreseen by the project, it seems necessary to extend the project duration with 6 months.

Given that the project started on September 15^{th} 2017, the initial end date was September 14^{th} 2018. The end date of the project is hereby extended to March 14^{th} 2019.

This letter will be added to the Specific Agreement regulating this grant.

Sincerely yours.

Koen VAN ACOLEYEN

Director D5 a.i.